
TOWN OF HAMILTON 
LEGAL NOTICE 

 
The Annual Financial Report for the Town of Hamilton for the fiscal year ending 
December 31, 2023, has been filed with the Office of the State Comptroller and is 
available for public review at the Town Clerk’s Office located at 38 Milford Street, 
Hamilton during regular business hours M–Th 9 am–1 pm, 2–4 pm. 
 
Dated: April 4, 2024 

Suzanne K. Reymers, RMC 
Hamilton Town Clerk 


